Hoopeston Police Commission
4/6/22
Meeting Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. In attendance from the Commission were Mark Wagoner,
Alex Houmes and Bill Goodwine. Interim Chief Tate was also in attendance.

The test results from Saturday, April 2, 2022 were discussed. Of the four candidates taking the test only
one candidate was chosen to be interviewed. Two will be called to be encouraged to retake the test.

One will be called to be told he had failed the test.

Five potential candidates will be called for an interview. Goodwine will attempt to schedule them for
this coming Saturday, April 9, 2022. Those candidates are:

Anthony Juvinall- had been interviewed by the previous commission. That commission had
planned to interview him.

Jerid Smith- tested well

Jarrett Divan- is on the current hire list but not known to the new commission.

Cody Thorn- is on the current hire list but not known to the new commission.

Tyler Hughes- is on the current hire list but not known to the new commission.
There was a short discussion about the need to modify our testing procedures.
A Lateral Hire Policy was handled out. The Commission will review it. It will be discussed at a later date.
Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m..

Respectfully submitted:
J. William Goodwine, Secretary



